Jr. Knights Baseball

Parents,

This is to inform you that we are planning on having a Jr. Knights baseball team this coming summer. We see a Junior program as an integral extension of our high school program, and are excited to try to restart the program again this year (after having COVID modify our plans last summer). Our number of teams will depend on the amount of interest. We’ll start with filling a 14U team, and will give preference to current 8th graders. If 7th graders are needed to fill that team, we will open it up to them. If not, we will try to fill a 13U team with 7th graders as well. Following, you will find best guesses at season details, as nothing has been heard from the league yet at this time.

· The cost per player will be around $70. This would not include any tournament costs (the goal would be for an extra tournament or two during the season which would add an extra $5-10 per tournament).
· The season will run in June and July.
· Including practices and games, you could anticipate three nights of baseball per week, plus a potential day at the batting cage.
· A potential pre-season meeting date would be Wednesday, May 12th @ 6:30 PM.

We would like to start gauging interest. Understanding that first preference will be given to current 8th graders, please send your son’s NAME, CURRENT SCHOOL and GRADE, BIRTH DATE, and any PARENT EMAILS you would like to receive correspondence as details come in to roseluke@luther.k12.wi.us.

GO KNIGHTS!

Luke Rosenbaum, Head Varsity Coach
